
I-80 work to cause delays in
Truckee
Two  on-ramps  and  one  exit  ramp  to  and  from  westbound
Interstate 80  in Truckee will be closed May 23-25, from
7am-5pm.

Caltrans will perform concrete grinding work on the ramps as
well as freeway lanes. The on-ramps to westbound I-80 to be
closed are from Highway 89 just north of the freeway, as well
as the ramp from Donner Pass Road near the Coachland round-
about. The off-ramp to be closed is the Central Truckee exit
(No. 186) to Donner Pass Road.

The repair work will also require alternating lane closures of
three  lanes  on  westbound  I-80  between  the  Highway  89
interchange  and  the  Central  Truckee  exit.

Expect local street congestion as well as delays on westbound
I-80.
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